
The Parish Rover program has been developing ever since our start in 2014. Our main focus has 

shifted throughout the years from getting it to function and actually drive to what can we do to 

make our times faster. Even though we may have not performed as well as we might have liked, 

we kept learning from the expertise of other teams, and what they did that set them apart from 

everyone else. As a team, we have learned so much, and, as we continue to move forward, we 

will keep developing and learning from each other and the past. 


